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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s great to be back at work! I really enjoy chatting to the students, laughing with the staff and 
reconnecting with you as I see you around.  Warm thanks, Keira, for leading the team safely through 
the most trying Term of any school year. Our whole school community has worked together to ensure 
that school is open for learning, with health and wellbeing foremost in our minds 

This Term has seen the Health protocols return to baseline, which brings its own changes of course. 
Students should stay home if they are unwell, as usual, however if they test positive to COVID, please 
inform us.   

 A positive COVID test means the student must isolate for 7 days, then return to school as long 
as no symptoms remain.  The School will contact you to arrange for work packages that your 
child can complete if they are well enough. 

 Close Contact rules are not in play. Siblings should attend school if they are well and do not test 
positive. Siblings need to take a RAT and receive a negative result every day to attend school.   

 Masks no longer mandatory at school except for in specific settings and circumstances. Masks 
are encouraged for staff and students (Year 7 and above) where physical distancing is not 
possible. Any person may continue to wear a mask in any circumstance of course. 

 Density and capacity limits no longer apply to school activities.  We will return to Assemblies 
every fortnight, Junior and Senior alternating as before. All regular school activities will be 
arranged. Parents are welcome to attend any event you like, and certainly you will be invited 
to special events eg receiving a Merit Award. 

 Parents are welcome on school site and may be invited to volunteer in classrooms again.  

 An additional supply of RATs for all students and staff are soon to be delivered to the school.  
Additional test kits will be supplied to each of our families once the RATs arrive; watch out for 
a Connect notice regarding this.  In the meantime, if you find you are low on RATs, please ask 
if we have any we can give you – I hold a small supply I am happy to share for emergency need. 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 2 
Term 2 
May 
 

2   Uniform Shop OPEN   
8.30 – 9.00 am 

3   Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.50-8.25 am 

 

4   Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

Yr 4,5,6 Assembly  
8.45am in the Hall 
May the Fourth Starwars 
Dressup Day gold coin  
Mothers Day Stall 

5            
 
Lunchtime Green Team 
 
Mothers Day Stall 

6 
 
 
 
Mothers Day Stall 

Week 3 
Term 2 
May 

9 10    Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 
 
NAPLAN Yrs 3 and 5  

11      Junior Choir Yr 3&4  
8.00-8.30 am 

 
Yr 1,2,3 Assembly  
8.45am in the Hall 
 
Staff Meeting 3 – 4.20 pm 

12 
  Lunchtime Green Team 
 

13 

Week 4 
Term 2 
May 

16    Uniform Shop OPEN        
8.30 – 9.00 am 

 
  Yr 6 Leadership Day #2 

17  Senior Choir Yr 5&6 
7.45-8.25 am 

 

18   
Junior Choir Yr 3&4  

8.00-8.30 am 
 
Yr 4,5,6 Assembly  
8.45am in the Hall 

19 
 
Lunchtime Green Team 

20 

 

 
 

 

Tuart Times 
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Principal’s Message: Beverly Innes 

 

file://///e5441s01sv001.blue.schools.internal/fsE5441S01-StaffFolders$/E0243842/Downloads/Regarding%20the%20Easing%20of%20COVID%20Restrictions%20as%20at%2012.01%20Friday%2029%20April%202022.pdf
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Congratulations to the students who received merit certificates at our WebEx assembly on 7 April last Term. 
 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MERIT CERTIFICATE WINNERS: Thursday 7 April 2022 

May the Fourth Be With You – Tomorrow Wednesday 4 May   
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Thank you to the P&C for organising the Easter Raffle, and to all of YOU for donating sweet treats for us to draw!  

Many students were made very happy as their 

name was lucky-dipped out and Easter 

Bunny’s Helper handed them a special early 

surprise .   

All funds raised by the P&C are returned to the 

School in the year which they are raised, to 

support educational programs that 

supplement the social/emotional and 

educational progress and achievement of 

students across the school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

The 2022 P&C Mothers’ Day Stall 
Plenty of goodies, replenished for each purchasing opportunities, prices range from $1 to $10.  Expect amazement!! 

Each year group has been allocated a dedicated Time to Buy so parents know when to send some cash to school with 

their child so they can return with a surprise mother’s day gift for you .  

Your time to buy!!  

Purchasing happens between Recess and Lunch time, under the supervision of their class 

teacher, in collaboration with the P&C volunteers. 

Wednesday 4 May: Kindy B &D, PP, Yr. 1 

Thursday 5 May: Yrs. 2 & 3 

Friday 6 May: Yrs. 4,5,6 

Kindy A and B parents, please feel invited to pop past any day listed between 10 and 11 am  

with your cherubs if you can . 

There will be an opportunity for extra purchasing at pick-up on Friday afternoon outside the Kitchen.  Come collect a 

thoughtful gift for a significant female in your life!   If you are able to help out at the stall Eunice know through this post 

on the P&C Facebook Page. The Stall needs helpers from 9-11 Wednesday to Friday. 

 

 

 

 

The next P&C meeting is next Wednesday 11 May 5.45 – 7.00pm in 

the school staff room – come along, get involved, support our school. 

We will be planning our next slew of Fundraisers, and always value 

your opinions. 

Stay in touch with everything Tuart Hill Primary School via our face 

book page. 

P & C 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/565055120280501/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/565055120280501/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/565055120280501/
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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